
POOL REPORT: Board of Directors Meeting: 2/20/2020


After a cool few weeks - and now the return of warmer weather - the pool area 
has become very busy -

especially with the winter residents, and renters, having returned.


Also, Jeff Schram mentioned to me that he had called AquaCal - to extend the 
special warranty on service

and parts for our pool heater/cooler for another year.  Jeff also mentioned that a 
service representative 

from the company will be here in early April to check and service the unit.


Respectfully submitted,

David Martin - Pool Committee Chairperson.



